
  

May 21, 2015        Filed via RESS, paper copies to follow. 

      

 

Kirsten Walli  

Board Secretary  

Ontario Energy Board  

P.O. Box 2319  

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  

Toronto Ontario M4P 1E4 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli:  

 

RE:  Brantford Power Inc. Intent to Participate-  

Consultation on the Regulatory Treatment of Pensions and Other Post-Employment Benefits 

(EB-2015-0040) 

 

In the Board’s letter of May 14, 2015, the Board requested that any parties interested in participating in 

the consultations related to Board File EB-2015-0040 should indicate their intent by letter addressed to 

the Board Secretary no later than May 21, 2015. 

Accordingly, Brantford Power Inc. (BPI) is writing to express its interest in participating in this 

consultation. Please contact me with any further materials for stakeholders, using the contact 

information included in my signature below.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Brian D’Amboise, CPA, CA 

Chief Financial Officer and VP Corporate Services  

Brantford Power Inc.  

Box 308, Brantford, Ontario, N3T 5N8 

Phone: 519-751-3522 ext: 5133 

Email: bdamboise@brantford.ca 


